

Jonathan Djangoly MP House of Commons London SW1A 0AA From the Minister of State
The Rt. Hon. John Hayes MP

Great Minster House 33 Horseferry Road London SW1P 4DR

Tel: 020 7944 3295 Fax: 020 7944 4873 E-Mail: John.Hayes@dft.gsi.gov.uk

Web site: www.dft.gov.uk

Our Ref: Your Ref:

0 3 FEB 2015

Dear Jonathan,

A14 CAMBRIDGE TO HUNTINGDON IMPROVEMENT SCHEME

I am writing to inform you that the Planning Inspectorate (PINS) has accepted the development consent order application by the Highways Agency for the A14 Cambridge to Huntingdon improvement scheme. This acceptance happened on 27 January 2014.

All of the documents (including consultation report and non-technical environmental summary) from our application are on the Inspectorate's website. From 11 February 2015 your constituents have 28 days to register online with PINS as an "interested party". Only by registering will they be able to be involved with the planning process, including the Examination Period by the Planning Inspectorate. To register they need to go to http://infrastructure.planningportal.gov.uk/projects/eastern/a14-cambridge-to-huntingdon-improvement-scheme/

Once completed, the scheme will relieve congestion on one of the busiest stretches of the strategic road network between the West Midlands and the east coast ports. It will also enable local businesses to operate more effectively, allow a number of major residential developments to proceed and help separate strategic through traffic from local traffic.

If you or your constituents would like any further information please contact the Highways Agency Project Manager for this scheme, John Rowland, Woodlands, Manton Lane Industrial Estate, Manton

Lane, Bedford, MK41 7LW, or on telephone number 0300 123 5000.

Yours sincerely,

THE RT. HON. JOHN HAYES